
Chairman Doyle called the meeting to order at 7:04 PM in accordance with the Sunshine Law. 

Roll call Present: Chairman Mike Doyle, Mike Scudder, Charles Lindow, Andrew Cassini
   Absent: Dave D’Olivo (excused), Al Crisafulli, Committee Liaison Mark Tibak (excused) 

       
Minutes The minutes of May 26, 2010 were approved on a motion by Mr. Scudder, seconded by 
Mr. Cassini with all in favor. No meeting was held in June. 

Reports
 Baseball- Mr. Doyle reported that Mr. Crisafulli is looking into putting together a 4/5th 
grade travel baseball team, not tied to LTRC. They would use our field for practice. 

Softball- Mr. Doyle reported there are no issues.  
 Soccer- Mr. Cassini reported the League fee will be for 5 teams @$25/team=$125. Referee 
fees are as follows: $25/ game- Div. 6; $40/game- Div. 3,4,5; $50/game- Div. 3
Thurs. Sept. 2 kindergarten soccer registration will be held at the school from 3:30- 5:30. Due to a 
mix-up with Independence some refunds will need to be processed. Coaches are needed for 5th & 
6th girls & boys teams. The following coaches were approved, pending background checks on a 
motion by Mr. Lindow, seconded by Mr. Scudder with all in favor: Division 6- Dan Oliver, Dave 
Gargulio, Scott McMann, Sean Harrison  Division 5- Mike Gulick, Mike Sheridan  Division 4- Debbie 
Needhammer Division 3- Bob Pezzato
After discussion, Mr. Scudder made a motion to waive the drafting policy for the 2010 season for 
1st & 2nd grades, the Commissioner to form the teams, seconded by Mr. Lindow, all in favor. 
 Boat Launch/Beach- There has been no slipperiness on the new dock this year. The 
attendance is great and the water quality and clarity are excellent. 
 Concession- Will start back up for soccer. 
  Fields- Playground is complete.  Mr. Doyle, the Humphreys, the Spangenburgs, and Cathie 
O’Byrne assisted in replacing the posts, weeding, and mulching. 
  Basketball Courts- will be repaired the week of Aug. 17th. 
  Summer Rec- On-going, a good time is being had by all.  
  
Old Business
 Tiger Wrestling- The donation cannot be made as per the CFO. The Mayor suggested 
placing a statement on the registration form as to the fees could be spent for other activities. The 
Chair suggested we sponsor Tiger Wrestling to run our wrestling program. 

New Business
 None
Other discussion
 The Chair brought up the following items: Because of low volunteer turnout the weekend of 
either Aug. 21 or 28 will be scheduled for a work party. Ed Vasquez volunteered to do the dugout 
roof with his crew, the Cub Scouts will install the safety rail, school fields need bench and shed 
roof repairs. The mini-golf must be stored and the infield tarps are not being put away. The 
possible purchase of a quad was discussed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen Greason, Secretary
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